Please do not pass HB1171 Declaration of Rights to Reproductive Liberty.
Passage of this bill would open minors up to serious child abuse and
exploitation and would protect the perpetrators from arrest and punishment.
The bill would attack parents rights to protect their children from predators
and would cause great harm to society in general.



